
Holy Family Parish  

 

 
SATURDAY, January 19, 2013 
     8:00 am + The Unborn 
     5:00 pm + Elizabeth Manning, Req. Friends & Family  
SUNDAY, January 20, 2013  
    7:30 am + Hugh McKeon, Req. Philip Markey 
                   + Bryant Palmer, Req. John Cibor 
    9:00 am + The Unborn 
                   + Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman, Req. Marge Gross 
   11:00 am + Ronald Drager, Req. Family  
                   + Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman, Req. Mary Brown 
    5:00 pm + Filomena Maghanoy, Req. Comeo Family                 
MONDAY, January 21, 2013 
     8:00 am + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, January 22, 2013 
   8:00 am + The Unborn 
WEDNESDAY, January 23, 2013  
     8:00 am + John Markey, Req. Philip Markey   
 THURSDAY, January 24, 2013 
     8:00 am + Stout & Brady Family, Req. Jean Marie Brady 
                        + Aida Mones (living intention),  
                              Req. Ping Mones 
FRIDAY, January 25, 2013 
     8:00 am + Angela Palermo, Req. Family 
                        + Stella Migdalski, Req. Family 
SATURDAY, January 26, 2013 
     8:00 am + In Thanksgiving 
     5:00 pm + William R. Schlemm Sr., Req. Wife Eileen  
                        + Patrick and Ellen Alwell,  
                              Req. Max & Ava VanDrigtht 
SUNDAY, January 27, 2013  
    7:30 am + Antoinette Mustilli, Req. Alex & Nilda Mustilli 
                   + Bryant Palmer, Req. John Cibor 
    9:00 am + Robert O’Sullivan, Req. Family 
                   + Deceased Members of Keeler Family 
   11:00 am + Robert Buddenhagen,  
                         Req. Mr. & Mrs. Albert Fuchs 
                   + Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman,  
                         Req. Richard & JoAnn Bryson 
    5:00 pm + George W. Anderson III,  
                         Req. Georgia (Bailey) Blaoga  

 
FLOWER INTENTIONS 

         
In Thanksgiving 

 
 

 
MASS INTENTIONS 

Mass intentions are available for dates in February and March.  
Please contact the parish office for specific dates available. 
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
TARSCISIUS MINISTRY 

     Are you willing to assist the people of our parish who are 
unable to attend and pray with us at Mass?  Our Ministers do that 

by bringing them our 
Blessed Lord in Holy 
Communion. 
     Volunteers are needed 
and much appreciated for 
this ministry.  
Commitment to this holy 

and worthy ministry 
involves 
approximately an hour 
and a half beginning at  
10 a.m. each Monday 
morning.   
     Those in need are at their homes, our local Bayshore Hospital, 
and nursing home.  Please help us help them.  Contact Joan 
Chasey at 732-851-6604.  Thank you and God bless you! 

MATER DEI HIGH SCHOOL PREP’S 
SERAPH PLAYERS PRESENTS:   

“Freckleface Strawberry The Musical” 
January 25, 26, and 27, 2013, at 3:00 p.m.  

Join us for a warm-hearted musical presented by Mater Dei High 
School’s Seraph Players entitled:  Freckleface Strawberry The 
Musical at the Middletown Arts Center.  Please call 732-671-
9100 ext. 49 for ticket information.  The cost is $10. 

HOLIDAY CLOSING – PARISH OFFICES 
MARTIN LUTHER KING BIRTHDAY 

The parish offices will be closed on Monday January 21 in honor 
of Martin Luther King’s Birthday. 

 
 

Constance Boresky, Anna Ogozalek, Ann 
Wilburn, Ida McKenna, Yolanda Mazzaro, 
Andrew Seney, Joan Carlson, John Sweeney, 
Nancy Corbett, Charles Seelinger.  
RECENTLY ILL: Jerome Shapiola, 
Christopher Lacken, Kenneth Watson,  
Patricia Verbovsky, Richard Bryson, Mary 
Celestino, John Posterini, Parbati Wong, Lukas Ryan Coupland, 
Patricia Fagan,Tammy Johnson, Britton Schulmeister, Michelle 
Jacob, Theresa Hargadon.   

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE DECEASED 

 
Edward Gubelman 

Rose LaLima 
Theresa Javins 

 
 

 



January 20, 2013 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
     The spiritual works of mercy are the 
following: admonishing the sinner; 
instructing the ignorant; counseling the 
doubtful; comforting the sorrowful; 
bearing wrongs patiently; forgiving all 

injuries; praying for the living and the dead. 
     The corporal works of mercy are the following: 
feeding the hungry; giving drink to the thirsty; 
sheltering the homeless; clothing the naked; visiting 
the sick; visiting the imprisoned; burying the dead. 
                                    Fr. Mark 

GEORGIAN COURT 
SPECIAL ADDRESS BY BISHOP O’CONNELL 

“THE CALL TO HOLINESS” 
Bishop David M. O’Connell, C.M., will give a special address on 
The Call to Holiness Jan. 29 at 6:30 p.m.  at Georgian Court 
University in the Little Theater located at 900 Lakewood Ave., 
Lakewood.  All are welcome.  For information, call 732-987-
2700. 

HOLY FAMILY ALL SOULS LITURGY 
January 25, 2013, at 7 PM 

Holy Family Parish invites you to join us in a 
celebration of life at a special Memorial Mass 
for those who have entered into eternal life 
from October 1, 2011, through September 30, 
2012.  This Mass has been rescheduled for 
Friday, January 25, 2013, at 7 p.m. in the 
church.  We look forward to praying with you 
at this special All Souls Liturgy.  All are 
welcome to attend.  Refreshments will follow 

in Memorial Hall. 

ATLANTIC CITY BUS TRIP 
Sponsored by the Holy Name Society 

Saturday, January 26th the Holy Name 
Society is sponsoring a bus trip to Caesar's 
in Atlantic City.  The cost is 
$35 with a  $20 slot give back.  The bus 
will leave the school parking lot at 
3pm. For  ticket reservations please 
contact Sam Fortino 732-739-2442.  

St. Benedict - Open House & Registration 
St. Benedict School, 165 Bethany Rd., Holmdel, NJ will hold 
their open house Wednesday, January 30 from 9 a.m. until 11 
a.m.  For those interested in admission to SBS registration will 
also be held Wed. January 30 from 9 to 11 a.m. and Thurs. 
January 31 from 7 to 8 p.m. Call 732-264-5578 for more info. 

MOTHER TERESA REGIONAL  NEWS 
SAVE THE DATE – JANUARY 27TH 

Mother Teresa Regional School will hold their Open House on 
January 27th as they kick off Catholic School’s Week. 
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Our Weekly Offering 

Last  Week – January 13 
1st Collection – Weekly $6240 

2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul $2072 
This Week – January 20 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 
Next Week – January 27 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection - CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA  
NEXT WEEK’S COLLECTION  
CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA 

Next week, we will take up the 
Collection for the Church in 
Latin America.  Latin American 
Catholics are often characterized 
by their warm, humble, and 
passionate hearts.  They have 
been blessed by a rich culture as 
well as natural resources.  
However, in these times of 
economic struggle, poverty and 
violence are still major obstacles 
in their daily lives.  Your support 

helps give hope to people in the region, especially the youth 
who seek to live faith.  It is more important than ever that we 
support the Church in Latin America and the Caribbean.  
Please give generously in next week’s collection 

Ministry Schedule 
Weekend of January 26 & 27 

Serving at the Altar  
5:00 P.M. 7:30 A.M. 9:00 A.M. 

Michaela McCarthy 
Samantha McCarthy 

Charles Penszynski 
Alexandra Sweeney 

Sean Knoll 
Gabriella 

Malinconico 
11:00 A.M. 5:00 P.M.  

Emily Arroyo 
Vincent Mangano 

Faith Reash 
Eddie Reash 

 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers of 
 Holy Communion 

5:00 P.M. L. White M. Christopher, F. Cozzati 
7:30 A.M. J. Cantwell E. Cassidy, P. Cassidy 
9:00 A.M. Religious 

Education 
E. Malinconico, L. 
Robinson 

11:00 A.M. M. Hanna I. Hallard-Dickinson, P. 
McCarthy 

5:00 P.M. W. Large J. Keenan, E. Keenan 
 
 

THANK YOU! 
The Altar & Rosary Society thanks all the 
families who donated Memorial Poinsettias. 
Not only were your loved ones remembered 
at Midnight Mass, but the beautiful display 
reflected the hope and joy present in our 
Holy Family Community.  Again - Thanks! 

 
 



SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
UPDATES FROM FEMA 
Application Deadline 

Please know that the FEMA deadline has been extended to 
January 30, 2013, as well as SBA loans.  FEMA currently has an 
office in the Union Beach Borough building. 

Disaster Recovery Center 
Until further notice the FEMA Disaster Recovery Center is 
located at the Union Beach Municipal Building, 650 Poole Ave., 
Union Beach.  They are open daily from 8 a.m. until 8 p.m.  
Offering:  Answers to Disaster Questions; Information about 
Disaster Programs; Help with Completing Paperwork; and 
Rebuilding Tips and Advice.   Call 1-800-621-FEMA. 
__________________________________________ 

Holy Family 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

NEWS  
HURRICANE RELIEF FUND 

     We have been advised that the Diocese of Trenton 
has created a Hurricane Relief Fund, from which 
funds will be distributed through our Catholic Social 
Service Agencies, and in particular through our St. 
Vincent de Paul Society, to individuals and families 
directly affected by Hurricane Sandy.   
     While we are not first responders, we are a critical 
partner in helping people put their lives back together 
in the wake of a disaster like this.   
     If you or someone you know has been directly 
affected by Hurricane Sandy, please phone our SVDP 
Society at 732-264-8132.   
ALL CALLS ARE CONFIDENTIAL. 

CLOTHING DONATIONS NO LONGER NEEDED  
Please note that donations of clothing for hurricane 
relief are no longer being accepted by our St. Vincent 
de Paul Society.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Our St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shop is in need of volunteers on 
Saturday’s from 10 to 12 noon and 12 noon to 2 p.m.  Not sure if 
this would be right for you, stop by one Saturday and we’d love 
to show you around and answer any questions you may have. 

DIOCESE OF TRENTON  
HURRICANE SANDY RELIEF 

DROP OFF AND DISTRIBUTION CENTERS 
The Diocese of Trenton has a list of drop off and 
distribution centers for those who would like to 
donate, volunteer, or are in need of assistance in the 
wake of hurricane Sandy.  Please log on to 
dioceseoftrenton.org for more information.   
UNION BEACH BOROUGH – HURRICANE RELIEF 

Union Beach Items Needed 
If you want to donate items to the Borough of Union Beach, we 
need shovels, rakes, gloves, traffic vests, hammers, 2x4's, 
insulation and sheetrock for all of the wonderful volunteers that 
have made their presence known.  Volunteers are to report to 
Borough Hall for their assignments at the front desk. More info. 
at  www.unionbeach.net   
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
I M P O R T A N T   C H A N G E 

FIRST   PENANCE/COMMUNION MEETING  
REVISION 

On Sunday, January 27, 2013, 
immediately following the Preparation 
Rite for First Penance at the 9AM Mass, 
there will now be a First Penance meeting 
in the Church with your child.  We 
welcome both parents, but at least one 
Parent/Guardian MUST attend.  The First 
Communion Meeting will now be held at 
another time and date to be announced. 

RESPECT LIFE NEWS 
                        DO YOU LIKE TO CROCHET? 

Join Us! 
Wed. Jan. 23 and Wed. Jan. 30 

Holy Family Memorial Hall  
       6 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

In preparation for our upcoming 
Spiritual Adoption Program which will begin the weekend of 
February 2nd and 3rd, Holy Family Parish Respect Life invites 
anyone who likes to crochet to assist in making 6 x 6 squares 
in Memorial Hall on Wednesday January 23rd and Wednesday 
January 30th anytime from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m.  Please bring your 
own crochet needle:  yarn, fellowship, and light 
refreshments will be provided.  If you’d rather crochet at 
home, just let us know, and we’ll provide you with the yarn! 
Contact Donna Valania at the parish office with any questions 
732-264-1484.    

PATRIOTIC ROSARY-HOLY FAMILY 
EVERY SUNDAY THRU 1/20 – 3:30 P.M. 
         "AND IF MY PEOPLE, UPON WHOM MY NAME HAS BEEN 
PRONOUNCED, HUMBLE THEMSELVES AND PRAY, AND SEEK 
MY PRESENCE AND TURN FROM THEIR EVIL WAYS, I WILL 
HEAR THEM FROM HEAVEN AND PARDON THEIR SINS AND 
REVIVE THEIR LAND." 
2 chronicles 8 verse 14. 
     ALL ARE INVITED TO COME AND PRAY THE PATRIOTIC 
ROSARY AT HOLY FAMILY AT 3:30 PM IN THE MAIN CHURCH. 

VISITING NURSE ASSOCIATION INVITES YOU… 

     If you have a warm heart, a listening ear, and the gift of 
compassion you can make a difference in the life of a hospice patient 
or family member.  Visiting Nurse Association Health Group 
Hospice is providing training for all individuals interested in 
becoming hospice volunteers in several counties throughout New 
Jersey.  
    Training and support will be provided by members of the VNA 
Health Group Hospice team on 3 consecutive Wed.,  Feb. 20, 27,and 
March 6 from 9:30am to 2pm at  VNA, 176 Riverside Drive, Red 
Bank.  There are many rewards and opportunities available to hospice 
volunteers though home visitation, administrative support and special 
projects to support our mission of caring and compassion. Volunteers 
must attend all 3 sessions.  Call Pauline De Palma(732) 224-6933. 

http://www.unionbeach.net

